
To consider the following recommendation to Council arising from the Governance 
and Audit Committee meeting held on 2 December 2014 (Governance and Audit 
minute no 38/12/2014 refers): 
 
RECOMMENDED that the amended Corporate Surveillance Policy be adopted by 
the Council subject to the last sentence of paragraph 10.1 on page 17 being 
amended to read “Authorisations have to be reviewed or cancelled if no longer 
required within the original time frame.” 
 


